On April 1, 2014, the Manitoba Gaming Control Commission (MGCC) and the Manitoba Liquor Control Commission's Regulatory Services Division will combine to become a single regulatory agency: the Liquor and Gaming Authority

of Manitoba (LGA).

What does this mean for registered employees?

- An employee registration will now be called an employee licence.
 This is a name change only. Your existing MGCC registration will
 be considered an LGA licence and will remain active until its
 expiry date.
- When you renew your registration, the LGA will issue an employee licence in place of a registration.
- The LGA will provide your human resources department with revised renewal forms, change notice forms, and terms and conditions. Revised forms will also be available on April 1 at www.LGAmanitoba.ca. Please continue to use the current MGCC forms until the revised forms are available.

Questions? Contact us at 204-954-9400, toll-free at 1-800-782-0363, or email gaminglicence@LGAmanitoba.ca for questions about employee licensing.

